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Please Pass SB 210 to standardize mail in voting in Oregon. Mail in vote is essential 

to our democracy as it allows people that don’t have transportation or access to 

nearby voting places to be able to exercise their right to vote.  

 

This is so important to our democracy. I urge you to vote yes.   

 

Thank you,  

 

Amber Mendel  

 


